
Popsicles on the Playground

All students entering kindergarten for the 2024-2025
school year are invited to join us for Popsicles on the

Playground!

Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024
Time: 3:45-4:15 pm

Where: Manor Woods Playground

All incoming kindergarten students will get a chance to
meet and play with some new friends! The kindergarten

team is looking forward to greeting their future
kindergarten students!

If there is rain in the forecast, we will meet in the Cafeteria.


